
1

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 1:51 PM
To: 'Kate Bondurant'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: DOCKET#20200219-El

Good afternoon, Kate Bondurant 
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Kate Bondurant <kate@rethinkenergyflorida.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 12:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DOCKET#20200219‐El 

 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Many people lost their jobs, have lowered hours, or have been economically impacted by COVID-19. It’s 
unethical to assume those same people who are experiencing an astronomical increase in unemployment and 
may be struggling to put food on the table can make utility payments. Furthermore, due to Florida’s heat, it 
raises concern for public health and ability to quarantine at home with no utilities. It will also impact the 
electricity providing internet access which is essential for applying for jobs, benefits, or finding resources. I’m 
greatly opposed to the utility shut offs during a pandemic and am asking you to consider humanity.  
 
Kate Bondurant  
Rethink Energy Florida 
--  
Kate Bondurant 
She/her/hers 
Rethink Energy Florida 
321-525-2613 




